
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 2.1 REMOVAL/TOPPING OF PINE TREES 
 
  A letter was received from a DJ Hawkey, a Cass Bay resident, requesting removal or topping of 

pine trees in front of his property.  Also considered was a staff update regarding the pine trees in 
Cass Bay, tabled at the meeting. 

 
  The Board received the information. 
 
 2.2 STEADFAST BLOCK STATUS 
 
  A letter from the Cass Bay Residents’ Association, tabled at the meeting, expressed concern 

about the Steadfast Block status, requesting that the whole be considered as a reserve and 
integrated into the Port Hills Park. 

 
  The Board received the information and decided to acknowledge the letter and explain the 

appropriate process to be accomplished prior to the matter coming before the Community Board 
for consideration and forward the letter to Greenspace. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


